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Matt Vaeth is the Assistant Director for Legislative Reference at the Office of Management and Budget.  The 
Legislative Reference Division coordinates the development and interagency review of Executive Branch 
communications with Congress.  Previously, Matt served as the Chief of the Budget Review Branch in OMB’s 
Budget Review Division.  The Budget Review Branch coordinates the preparation of the annual President’s 
Budget and supplemental budget estimates, analyzes trends in discretionary budget policy, and monitors 
congressional action on pending appropriations legislation (including scorekeeping of appropriations 
bills).   Prior to serving as Chief of the Budget Review Branch, Matt began his career at OMB in 1997 as a 
Presidential Management Fellow, and was a budget analyst in the Budget Review Branch and in OMB’s 
Health Division.  Matt received his bachelor’s degree from the University of Michigan, an M.S. from Carnegie 
Mellon University, and is a graduate of the Federal Executive Institute. 
 

 


